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SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 
ANTIOCH CITY COUNCIL MEETING AS  

THE POLICE OVERSIGHT STANDING COMMITTEE 
 TUESDAY, JULY 27, 2021, AT 4:00 P.M. 

1. ROLL CALL

Council/Committee Chair Torres-Walker called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. Assistant 
City Manager Rosanna Bayon Moore called the roll.  

Present: Council Member/Committee Chair (District 1) Torres-Walker, Council 
Member/Vice Chair (District 3) Ogorchock, Council Member (District 2) Barbanica, Mayor 
Pro Tem (District 4) Wilson, and Mayor Thorpe.     

Staff: City Manager Ron Bernal 
Assistant City Manager Rosanna Bayon Moore 
City Attorney Thomas Lloyd Smith 
Police Chief Tammany Brooks  
Lieutenant Joe Vigil  

2. PUBLIC COMMENT

Public comments were read into the record by Assistant City Manager Rosanna Bayon Moore from Destiny 
W. Briscoe.  Francisco Torres provided oral comments.

3. ANTIOCH POLICE DEPARTMENT POLICY NO. 423: BODY-WORN CAMERAS AND POLICY NO. 427:
MOBILE VIDEO/AUDIO RECORDER

Motion by Council Member/Vice Chair Ogorchock and seconded by Council Member Barbanica to approve 
Antioch Police Department Policy No. 423: Body Worn Cameras and Policy No. Mobile Video Audio 
Recorder.  

Roll Call Vote: 

Ayes: Ogorchock, Barbanica, Torres-Walker, Wilson, Thorpe Noes: None 

Motion carries.  

The City of Antioch, in response to the Executive Order of the Governor and the Order of the Health 

Officer of Contra Costa County concerning the Novel Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19), held the Police 

Oversight Standing Committee meeting live stream (at www.antiochca.gov/). The Police Oversight 

Standing Committee meeting was conducted utilizing Zoom Audio/Video Technology. 

http://www.antiochca.gov/
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4. FUTURE AGENDA TOPICS 
 
Equipment and Equipment Use Policy  
Council Member Barbanica – Review of Taser Technology 
Mayor Pro Tem Wilson – Referred to prior items proposed  
  
5. ADJOURNMENT  
 
On motion by Council Member/Vice Chair Ogorchock, seconded by Council Member Barbanica, the 
Standing Committee unanimously adjourned the meeting at approximately 4:15 p.m.   
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 


